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Coming up at NETA: 

For more information on becoming a NETA member  please contact 
Kathy—Support Centre Co-ordinator Kathy.Cann@newcastle.ac.uk  

mailto:Kathy.Cann@newcastle.ac.uk


NETA’s Communication Access training is suitable for 

people new to / or with limited experience of working 

with aphasia. 

 

Students, therapy assistants and admin staff have all at-

tended and found it helpful in the past. 

 



A huge thank you to NETA 
member Jackie who raised 
£150 for NETA making beau-
tiful gem bags and coasters. 
Thank you! 

News from before the summer break 

NETA’s summer fair raised £160. Thank you for all 
the contributions and to everyone who came! 



Goodbye Kerry! 

Our amazing assistant Kerry is leaving us! 
 
Kerry has worked at NETA for 9 years. 
 
She has contributed so much to the NETA family. 
 
We will miss all her smiles, laughter and music so much! 
 
Thank you Kerry for everything you have given NETA over 
the years. 



 
      For more information or to join NETA contact: aphasia@ncl.ac.uk 

Social Media and Keeping in Touch 

https://twitter.com/NETA_Aphasia 

North East Trust for Aphasia - NETA | Newcastle upon Tyne | Facebook 

WhatsApp Group for NETA Members—speak to Kathy or Kerry if you want to join 


